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Principal’s Pen 
 
Welcome Back! I hope you all had a restful vacation. I don’t know about each of you, but I just 
can’t believe that Monday is March 1st! It is hard to believe that our 100th day of school will be on 
March 2nd. Thank you all for your continued support as we continue to move through our school 
year. 
 
We have been so fortunate throughout this school year with an abundance of donations! We are 
always in need of mittens and masks for our students. Thank you so much for all that each of you 
does to support our Mill Stream community. 
 
Throughout the year please do not hesitate to contact teachers, Mrs. Lovell or myself with 
questions or concerns that may arise.  When we work together, students will continue to have a 
great year! 
 

Mill Stream Elementary School 
Phone 634-3121        Fax 634-4294 

Julie Kimball, Principal 
 
 

Dates to Remember . . . 
 

March 1st   Remote Learning Day  
March 5th   No School-Workshop Day 
March 11th   School Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
March 19th   No School-Workshop Day 
March 25th   School Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
 

 

PTG News 
• 100 Days of School Celebration -- Tuesday, 3/2 the PTG will be providing festive 

decorations and treats for the staff and students to help them celebrate this milestone. It's a 
great weekend to make a custom t-shirt, we like I Survived 100 Masked Days of School! 

• Next PTG Meeting -- Thursday, 3/11 at 3:00pm location TBD. We will be planning our 
annual Scholarship Basket Raffle for a MSES alumna/e Class of '21.  

• Square 1 Art -- We are excited to introduce a new fundraiser to MSES this spring. Your 
children have been working diligently on an original artwork piece. Please be on the lookout 
for your child's personalized catalog featuring wonderful keepsake options. Best of all, orders 
will arrive in time for Mother's Day making it a great gift opportunity too! Support your 
PTG so we can keep delivering value added programming to our school community. 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 


